
RELEVANT INFORMATION 

EPM wants to inform that neither through Proposed Ordinance 300 submitted by 

the Medellin Municipal Administration nor through any other means, has there 

been any intended, proposed or purported action leading to modify the ownership 

structure of the organization.  

 

As reiterated by the Medellín City Mayor and Chairman of the Board of Directors of 

EPM "That can never fit in the mind of Mayor Anibal Gaviria or in the mind of the 

City Council or of EPM's CEO.  This company has to continue being a State 

company and 100% owned by the City Administration and the citizens.  


